
 

NOTICE OF OUT OF HOURS CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY 
 
As part of ongoing temporary construction activity within the Prince of Wales Hospital Acute 
Services Building (ASB), out of hours works to replace tiles within the main entrance foyer 
on Level B1 are planned. 
 
Works will occur nightly between 8pm and 2am from Tuesday 16 July to Thursday 18 July 
2024 inclusive. 
 
A temporary construction zone will be set up on Level B1 in the ASB main entrance foyer, 
adjacent to the Reception desk (refer map below), restricting access to/from staff areas. 
Barricades will be in place for the duration of the works. 
 
From 8pm on Tuesday 16 July to 7am on Friday 19 July there will be NO ACCESS to the 
staff entry/exit doors to the staff only lift behind the Reception desk. Staff requiring 
access to B1 from back of house will be required to use the staff lifts to Level 0, and then 
the public lifts or stairs to B1. Access to the staff doors adjacent to the public lifts/stairs will 
also be temporarily impacted for a period of up to 48 hours during these works, with 
signage in place to redirect users accordingly. 
 
These works are likely to have intermittent noise impacts. Mitigation measures will be in 

place to minimise noise as much as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Location of works 

 

 

Thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken. 
 

Kind regards 
 
The Project Team  
Randwick Campus Redevelopment | Health Infrastructure 
P: 1800 571 866 | E: randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 
W: randwickcampusredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au   
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